
 

 

WHAT’S ON IN GRADE 5/6 ? 
December: 2018 

As the school year comes to a close, we would like to 

take a moment to say thank you. Thank you to all our 

5/6 Students for sharing their journey with us during 

2018.  We would like to congratulate all our Grade 6 

students as they begin another very exci'ng chapter in 

their lives. We wish you all the best in high school and 

your future endeavours. 

Literacy: 

In Reading, we have begun studying the author Shaun 

Tan. We have been looking at his wri'ng style, common 

themes within his books, the types of illustra'ons that 

he uses and any symbolic colours or items that they 

may include. Students have also enjoyed cri'quing and 

analysing his style of wri'ng.  

In Wri'ng, we have been very busy wri'ng our 

captaincy and gradua'on speeches. Grade 5 Students 

have explored and iden'fied on what quali'es make 

them a leader . As the 2018 year comes to an end, our  

grade 6 Students have reflected on their 'me at Wandin 

North Primary School. 

Numeracy 

In Numeracy, all the 5/6 Students 

have started designing their mini 

golf. They are all very excited 

crea'ng their own golf course 

using angles, different shapes and 

measurement. Next week, 

Students will begin working on 

their Board Game project. 

Students were encouraged to create a board game 

where players had to solve math 

problems and concepts learnt 

throughout the year .  

Inquiry:  

During Term 4, students hosted a 

fair for all our Wandin North 

Students. The students undertook 

market research based on the needs and wants of our 

community. Students worked in groups to develop and 

market a product and sell it to our Wandin North 

Students. All our students at Wandin North were very 

happy customers. 

Dress Up Day—Fic�onal Character 

What a wonderful day our 5/6 Students had dressed up 

in their fic'onal character. Thank you to everyone who 

made a gold coin 

dona'on to show your 

support towards World 

Vision. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gradua�on 

Gradua'on for 

2018 will be held at York on Lilydale on Thursday the 

20
th

 of December. The night will begin at 5:45pm. When 

students arrive, they will have the opportunity to take 

photos with their peers. At 6:00pm, the Gradua'on 

Ceremony will begin, followed by a gradua'on dinner at 

7:30pm for Graduates only. At 8:00pm, the DJ will begin 

playing music for the disco and will con'nue to play 

music and games throughout the night. The celebra'on 

will conclude at 9:30pm. (A le>er will go home to all 

grade 6 students closer to the date.) 

 

Reminders: 

 

• ICT Incursion:   Thursday 6th December. 

• Market Day:      Friday 7th December—12:30pm 

• Christmas Concert: Tuesday 11th December 

• Grade 6 Gradua�on:  Thursday 20th December. 

• End of Term 4: Friday 21st December: - 1:30pm 

dismissal. 

 


